
Have you recently moved to
the Narromine Region? 

We invite you to join us for Narromine Shire Council’s

 New Resident Night

the Narromine Regionthe Narromine Region

Thursday 27 February 2025
 6pm -7:30 pm | SOUL FOOD Narromine

Welcome to

RSVP’s are essential to
 Narromine Shire Council by Monday, 24 February 2025
Via email: mail@narromine.nsw.gov.au or 02 6889 9999 


